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Resolution 2020-18/Ordinance 803 
 
Mr. Turner has been working on submitting expenses associated with the current health 
pandemic for reimbursement from the previously passed federal CARES act.  This 
resolution allows him to submit the appropriate claims and establishes the procedure for 
how the funds will flow into and out of the appropriate municipal funds.   
 
Many of these reimbursement requests are for individuals who have been off due to 
“Covid 19” or contact tracing associated with being in close proximity to an individual 
with “Covid 19”.  The current federal act allows for reimbursement through the end of 
2020 which will allow Mr. Turner to submit for any additional claims in the next few 
months.   
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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